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Mr. Mayor and esteemed City Commissioners,

The proposed camping ban is an inexpensive, costly intervention that will not solve a serious
crisis. Enforcing a camping ban by arresting and incarcerating people will be orders of
magnitude more costly to the taxpayer without providing unhoused people with any of the
resources they need to attain longterm stability. 

Thank you for your time.
Rosalind Lewis
97214
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